
Submitter: Darlene Vedder 

On Behalf Of: Oregon taxpayer 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

This proposed tax bill, Is unfair. We already pay a lot every year in taxes. Adding 

more tax to a already struggling Oregon will only add to the homeless crisis. As it is 

we have to either go without food or medication. Because of inflation. It costs so 

much for the bare necessities. Adding more property tax will only make things worse.  


